
1926October 20,

0*D» Slœltom, Esq.*»
Office of the Under-Secretary of State, 
For External Affairs,
Ottawa*

Dear Mr» Skelton i-

I are very much obliged for your letter 
of the 5th Inst, and for the trouble you have taken In 
looking into the delay rhieh took place In the case of 
Hr* A.J.Pe Walter, iïifht I trouble you with one more query? 
You Informed me that your, letter forwarding Mr» alter*s 
application to Quebec ms sent on May 19th. It apparently 
did not reach Dr. t-armelee, the Qiglish Secretary of the 
Department of Education, until June 7th» It appears 
therefore that the principal delay occurred in the Offico in 
Quebec which received the letter in the first place»

I s ould bo extremely grateful if you 
would let mo know to vitat official of the iuebec Government 
your communication was addressed.

Yours faithfully.

Principal»


